
STUDENT BULLETIN

THIS WEEK AT N.C. 3
IF  Y O U  A R E IN T E R E ST E D  IN  W O R K IN G  on
the beautiful grounds at Northwest College this summer and 
have previous grounds experience, please contact Sheri 
Shirley in Human Resources.

ST U D E N T PIC T U R E S from Registration are 
available for sale in the Bookstore - ideal for resume 
pictures.

G R A D U A TIO N  H E L P N E ED ED : We need 12 
assistants to distribute programs and seat guests at the 
COMMENCEMENT SERVICE, Saturday, May 6, from 
9:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Please call Dr. Bill Randolph 
at 889-5247 and leave your name and how you can be 
contacted for instructions. Thanks for your service to the 
1995 Grads!

1994-95 G R A D U A TE S: Please return the green 
graduation memo sent by Carol to the Registrar’s Office as 
soon as possible. This is necessary in order to plan for 
graduation and have an address for forwarding mail, grades, 
diplomas, etc.

ST U D E N T  IN SU R A N C E  FO R  
SPR IN G  SE M E ST E R  will end MAY 8, 
1995. If you want to elect the student insurance 
for Summer, please pick up a Student Insurance 
Brochure at the receptionist area in the 

Administrative Center and mail your election form, with 
your check, to the address indicated. The cost is $41 for 
student only Summer coverage.

R E G A R D IN G  D O C  PE C O T A ’S B IK E  TRIP:
Thank you for your joyous response to his “dream.” Just a 
reminder to give your pledge form to the folks in the 
Bookstore. They have extras if you don’t have one or want 
more. Thanks so much!

LIBRARY HOURS FOR FINALS WEEK:
April 29 through May 4. . . .

Saturday 2:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.
Sunday 2:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m.
Monday - Wed. 7:30 a.m. - 12:00 a.m.
Thursday 7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Friday 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Saturday - Sunday CLOSED
All library materials must be returned by May 4. 
All reserve material will be library use only 
beginning Saturday, April 29.

m EpF  APPLICATIONS are now being 
accepted for the position of 

ACADEMIC COMPUTER CENTER 
SUPERVISORS for the 1995-96 school year.
Good computer knowledge required. Please submit 
applications to Sheri Shirley in the Human Resources 
Office.

FROM THE NC BOOKSTORE: MOTHER’S 
DAY CARDS are available along with END OF THE 
YEARS SPECIALS! ALSO, you can still pick up 
graduation announcements!

N A TIO N A L D A Y  O F PR A Y ER : A WORSHIP 
PRAYER RALLY will be held at SPU Royal Brougham 
Pavilion on Thursday, May 4th from 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 
p.m. The goal is to get as many students as possible to 
pray for revival, a renewal for the Nation, the 
community, and UNITY in the BODY OF CHRIST.



TEACHER EDUCATION STUDENTS WHO 
HAVE NOT FORMALLY ENTERED THE 
PROGRAM:
Next year’s tentative dates for the admission process are:

Orientation Meeting Sept. 5
Competency Testing Sept. 11 & 12
Oral Competency Speeches Sept. 20 & 21
Competency Retesting Oct. 2
Self-analysis, Application & Forms Due OcL 5 
Interviews Oct. 26 & 27

All dates are tentative and subject to change. Consult with 
your advisor regarding which steps you are eligible to 
participate in.

RESIDENT ASSISTANTS FOR THE 
1995/96 SCHOOL YEAR ARE: 

W OM EN
Nika Bezdicek 

Katrin Chriss 

Mary Clark 

Heather O’Hearn 

Sandra Stoddard 

Heidi Tait 

Danita Thomas 

Kendra Vowels 

Amy Stokely - Alternate

MEN
Steve Cave 
Mick Drick 
Rob Johnson 

Noah Miles 

Robin Munshaw 

Jeremy Stamback 

Dan Taylor

Dowain Geesey - Alternate

EARN TWO CREDITS IN 
COMMUNICATIONS! FREE FISHING 
TRIP IS INCLUDED WHEN YOU SIGN UP 
FOR “RHETORIC OF THE ABORTION 
CONTROVERSY” - - COM 485, from May 22 - 
June 2. Make next years load easier by taking this two-week 
in depth study of the right to life controversy, meet one of 
the attorneys who argued Roe vs. Wade, a nationally known 
pro-life M.D. and the Director of the state’s right to life 
organization who wrote her master’s thesis in speech on 
abortion. Prof. Gillespie and his wife will also take the first 
six students to sign up on an overnight all paid fishing and 
sightseeing trip, May 26 - 27, to Orcus Island. Questions, 
call x5257.

FINALS W EEK CAFETERIA HOURS
MONDAY - THURSDAY - -

Breakfast 7:30 - 8:30 a.m.
Lunch
Dinner

FRIDAY - -
Breakfast
Lunch
Dinner

11:30 - 1:00 p.m. 
5:00 - 6:30 p.m.

7:30 - 8:15 a.m. 
11:30 -12:30 p.m. 
5:00 - 5:45 p.m.

FINALS “TREATS” WILL BE 
SERVED ON TUESDAY & 
WEDNESDAY FROM 10:00 P.M. 
TO 11:00 P.M. IN THE 
CAFETERIA!

A MENU WILL NOT 
BE PUBLISHED 
THE LAST WEEK 
OF
SCHOOL.


